
3/5/2025 

Dear LA City Council,  

I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the persistent disruption of crucial council 
meetings and conversations. Specifically, I am troubled by the repeated instances of disruptive 
behavior, including the use of slurs, which occurred even during the swearing-in ceremony of a 
councilman. These actions are not only disrespectful but also effectively silence meaningful 
dialogue and prevent the council from conducting essential business. This pattern of disruption 
undermines the purpose of these meetings and wastes valuable time that should be dedicated 
to serving our community. 

I urge Councilmembers to take action by setting and enforcing clear expectations for respectful 
dialogue and professional conduct. Our community deserves a public forum where everyone 
feels empowered to contribute, free from hostility and intimidation.  

Sincerely,​
Timothy Walker 

Tfwalker3@gmail.com​
3233811804 

 


